
TOWN OF 

PETERBOROUGH 
ADMINISTRATION 

October 12, 2022 

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
VL4 ClerksOffice@PUC.NH gov 

1 Grove Street 
Peterborough, NH 03458 
Office: (603) 924-8000 x.101 
Fax: (603) 924-8001 
Web: \\"W\v.peterboroqghnh.gov 

Re: Request for Approval of Peterborough Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan 

Dear Chairman Goldner, 

Attached please find the Peterborough Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan for review and 
approval by the Commission pursuant to RSA 53-E:7, II as amended by Chapter 229:8, NH Laws of2021 
(2021 HB 315) effective as of 10/25/21. 

This plan was adopted at Peterborough Town Meeting on May 10, 2022 and amended by the Select Board 
on October 4, 2022. 

Copies of this plan are being provided contemporaneously to the Office of the Consumer Advocate, the 
NH Department of Energy, and Eversource, which is the electric distribution utility serving Peterborough, 
should they wish to comment on the plan. Pursuant to current Commission policy, this filing is being 
made electronically only. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

/4~ ~ 
I 

Nicole MacStay, Town Administrator 

cc: 
Office of the Consumer Advocate: ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov 

Department of Energy: Energy-Litigation@energy.nh.gov, el izabeth .r.nixon@.energv .nh. gov, 
registrations@energv.nh.gov 

Eversource: jessica.chiavara@eversource.com, nhregulatory@eversource.com, 
SupplierServicesNH@eversource.com, daryush.donyavi@eversource.com 

Peterborough and CPCNH: steve@imbyenergy.com, dmelone(a) peterboroughnh.gov, 
joel.huberman@gmail.com, tonv .cassady@gmail.com, clifton. below@cpcnh.org, henrv@cpcnh.org 


